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Thursday 2nd November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 6 Residential Trip  

 

As you know the year 6 residential is fast approaching (Monday 13th November – Friday 

17th November) Please return the medical form if you have not already done so and 

continue to make payments if you still have an outstanding balance.  

 

If you are finding the balance challenging to pay, please speak to me- Miss Kirk- so that 

we can put a plan in place. 

 

In order to ensure that your child has the best time possible and that they are ready for 

the day and the different activities, I have attached a list of the items they will need.  

Please ensure that each item is labelled with your child’s name and if possible provide a 

checklist for your child. 

 

Also on the day of arrival at PGL (Monday 13th November), the children will need to bring 

their own packed lunch to eat.  

As always, if your child is entitled to free school meals, their lunch will be provided for. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please turn over 
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List of everything you need: 

 

 

 Suitable nightwear 

 Underwear (please note that for many activities, socks will need to cover your ankles) 

• Trousers/leggings for activities (not jeans) 

• 1 pair of trainers for activities 

• 1 pair of shoes for wet activities (preferably old trainers) 

• Pair of dry shoes/ flip flops for evening activities 

• Fleeces/sweatshirts 

• Long sleeved shirt/t-shirts (for activities where arms need to be covered) 

• T-shirts 

• Waterproof jacket/cagoule (and trousers if you have them) 

• Baseball hat/sun hat 

• Swimming kit (costume/ trunks/ shorts/ towel – in a bag that can be worn under clothes 

for water activities) 

• One towel for showering 

• Two ‘old’ towels for wet activities 

• Plastic drinks bottle 

• Sunscreen 

• Small rucksack/bag 

 Sleeping bag and pillow for sleeping or duvet and pillow 

• Labelled bag for wet and dirty clothing 

• Washbag (including soap/ shower gel, shampoo and toothpaste/ flip flops for 

showering) 

 

 PLEASE DO NOT BRING: Mobile phones; electronic/computer games; jewellery/valuables 

etc. 

 

 Please do not pack aerosol canned deodorants. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Kirk     

Assistant Headteacher: KS2 


